
 11th September 2017
Dear Primary 7 Pupils and Parents

P7 Pupils-Residential Trip-Abernethy Centre Mon 23rd – Fri 27th April 2018
On an annual basis we take our P7 pupils on a residential trip to the Abernethy Outdoor Centre, Inverness-shire.  There they have the opportunity to try a range of activities such as archery, abseiling, canoeing, orienteering and team building games.  This is all supervised by well qualified instructors.  The school returns to the centre each year because of the varied programme of activities on offer, expertise of staff and the high quality of facilities and accommodation.  This is an experience not to be missed!

Our Primary 7 Pupils and their parents/carers are invited to attend a meeting on Wednesday 11th October 2017 at 6pm in the main school hall to find out more details. To help with the organisation of seating could you please return the slip below.  Pupils attending Fishermoss Football training at 7pm might like to come in their football kit ready to go!
I am aware that some of you may have worries about financing the trip and some pupils may have concerns about being away from home.  Please do come along to hear about the trip as there are often solutions to problems and concerns.
I look forward to seeing both pupils and parents at this meeting.  Please note pupils must be accompanied by an adult.
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Yours sincerely

Mrs Margaret M Ferguson

Head Teacher
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Fishermoss School-Abernethy Centre P7 Residential Trip April 2018
Meeting – Wednesday 11th October 2017 at 6pm
Pupil’s Name   
  Teacher   


Number of seats required   


I / We will / will not be attending.  Signature of parent   

Mrs Margaret M Ferguson – Head Teacher


